
JACQUELINE C. MATTINA 

January 12, 2024 

Jerome D. Schad, Chair 
Peggy A. LaGree, Vice Chair 
Michele M. Iannello, Treasurer 

Dear Commissioners: 

After much thought and consideration, I have finalized the date of my retirement 
with the New York State and Local Retirement System. My retirement will begin on 
Wednesday, January 31, 2024.  

I have devoted my entire career to public service, having served the people of the 
County of Erie and State of New York for more than thirty-six years. I am especially 
grateful to the Board for allowing me the pleasure and opportunity to serve the last nine 
years of my career as a member of the Authority’s Legal Department.  

My time at the Authority has been both challenging and rewarding. I am fortunate 
to have had the pleasure of meeting so many people who provided valuable insight and 
assistance to me when needed. I will forever cherish the personal friendships I have made 
along the way.  

Thank you again for this opportunity and best wishes to everyone in the Authority. 

Very truly yours, 

JACQUELINE C. MATTINA 

cc Mark S. Carney, General Counsel 
Terrence D. McCracken, Secretary to the Authority 
Joyce A. Tomaka, Chief Financial Officer 
Charles Eaton, Chief Operating Officer 
Lenoard F. Kowalski, Executive Engineer 
Jennifer A. Hibit, Director of Human Resources 
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